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YYZ Vacancy to be Declared 
 
I have just been informed that the company will be declaring a vacancy at CJM tomorrow.  To be eligible, 
the employee must have served in their current location for the 12 month residency and requests must 
be in by midnight the day prior (tonight).  If you or anyone you know are interested, please apply.   
 
If you have any questions, please email me through the link on the website. 
 
In solidariy, 
 
 
 
Eric 

Mobile User


